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World Relief South is calling for the prequalification of vendors for the year 2023 – 2024. Interested vendors are welcome to participate in this tender and submit their company information and tender documents on or before 30th of November 2022 to World Relief office that is located at Hai Cinema Next to Ministry of water Resources and Irrigation. Contestants shall drop their tender document in hard copy in the Tender box found at the gate of World Relief Juba Office.
Instructions:
1. Vendors are requested to complete the list of categories attached in excel format
2. Please do not use your company letter head
3. Vendors can still print this excel sheet completed stamped
4. Submit both the excel sheet and the stamped one to WR
Regards,
World Relief Operation Unit

